INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

Fire Department

John Robert Ray, Fire Chief

TO: President Joseph Wojtowyez, Ferndale VIC
FROM: Deputy Chief Reinhold €. Strobel, Planning Bureau
SUBJECT: FY2012 Senator Amos Funds -

DATE: 3/4/2013 |

This memorandum is to confirm that the Ferndale Volunteer Fire Company has been
approved for Senator Amos funding in the amount of $150,000 to be used to purchase a
replacement lire engine. The County is not contributing any additional funding towards the
purchase of the replacement engine. I you have any questions, please feel free to contact

me directly.
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